
Fifth Grade Suggested Supply List 

  

Dear Parents,   

 

To help ensure a successful and organized year for your child, we recommend he/she bring the following 

items to class.  Items in BOLD print will need to be replenished throughout the year. 

 

*    pre-sharpened pencils     *  1 composition notebook (100 sheets) 

*    glue sticks (6 or more)     *  scissors (with child’s name on it) 

*    1 small box of crayons    *  colored pencils  (no sharpies)  

*    2 boxes of tissues     *  (4) 70 sheet spiral notebook 

*  4 highlighters (pink, yellow, blue, green)  *  Inexpensive Earbuds  

*  loose leaf writing/notebook paper            *  (5) two pocket folders  

*   Pencil top erasers OR large pink erasers  *  hand sanitizer 

*   A pack of dry erase markers    *  Pencil box/pouch 
  

Class donations of tissues, sticky notes, pencils, glue sticks, scissors, Zip Lock sandwich bags, 

and extra dry erase markers are always appreciated.   THANK YOU! 

 

  *** Please do not purchase or bring binders!*** 

 

Once your child’s subject area teachers have been determined, there may be a few extra items that may be 

requested. 

  

 


